
 

1 Meeting minutes approved at the 08/26/2020 meeting of the Essex Township Board. 

 

 Essex Township – Special Meeting Minutes 

June 28, 2020 @ 3.30 p.m. 

 

Members Present via Video Conference:  Supervisor Carla Wardin, Trustee Mark Winsor, Clerk 
Lori Conner 
 
Visitors:   None 
 
Call to Order:  Township Supervisor Carla Wardin called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.  
followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
       
New Business: 

- Conner moved to increase 101-915 Organization Dues by $150, 215-725 Deputy Clerk 

Salary by $100, 253-725 Deputy Treasurer Salary by $100, and 253-850 Treasurer 

Telephone by $150, while decreasing 941 Contingency by $500 in the FY 18-19 budget; 

supported by Winsor.  Motion passed and carried (MPC). 

 

- Conner moved to increase 262-752 elections: supplies by $100 and to decrease election: 

set up fee by $100 in the FY19-20 budget; supported by Winsor.  MPC. 

 

Adjournment:  Wardin moved to adjourn the meeting at 3:34 p.m., supported by Conner.  

MPC.  The next regular meeting of the Essex Township Board will be held on August 26, 2020, at 

7:00 p.m. at the Lowe United Methodist Church Hall. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lori Conner, Essex Township Clerk 


